Mayor’s Report
For
January 7, 2019 Assembly Meeting

Southeast Conference Mid-Session Summit: Mayor Jensen will
attend the Southeast Conference Mid-Session Summit in Juneau February
12 - 13, 2019. Attendance was budgeted for and will cost approximately
$1,500. Asof 12/31/2018, approximately $13,200 was available for use
in the Assembly Travel and Training budget. If travel to the Shipping
Summit is approved, approximately $11,600 will be available.

Alaska Municipal League Winter Legislative Meeting: Mayor Jensen
and Manager Giesbrecht will attend the AML Winter Legislative meeting in
Juneau February 19 - 21, 2019. Attendance was budgeted for and will
cost approximately $1,600 each. As of 12/31/2018, approximately
$5,400 was available for use in the Administration Travel and Training
budget and after the Southeast Conference Mid-Session Summit and the
Shipping Summit, approximately $10,100 will be available for use in the
Assembly Travel and Training budget. If other Assembly members would
like to attend the Winter Legislative Meeting, they will need to obtain
Assembly approval.

Condolences to Skagway for the loss of Mayor Monica Carison:
Mayor Jensen and the Petersburg Borough Assembly offer sincere
condolences to Skagway residents and Mayor Carison’s friends and family
for her untimely passing. May she and her mother rest in peace.



